
Please do not allow an interchange to be placed at I71 and Boston road. I made the choice 12 years ago 

to move to this area and raise my family and this decision will devastate my neighborhood. I have 3 

young children and have spent hundreds of thousands of dollars to make my home a place I want to be 

until retirement. By putting a ramp at this location will impact me and thousands of others greatly 

financially, safety and quality of life. 

 

If it goes through I will be forced to move and sell my house at a significant loss not to mention the 

increase in cost of purchasing a new home. However the traffic, commercialization and safety concerns 

would prevent me from staying. Please come and visit this area to see the quiet family friendly 

community it is before allowing a representative from Strongsville and their administration to destroy it. 

 

Please block this from happening!!!! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jeff Moulden 


